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13 September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Thank You and Stonewall School Champion 
 
As we approach the end of our first full week back at school I wanted to say a huge thank you 
for your support.  It has been a joy to see how well all of our new students have settled in 
already. I have been impressed with students’ dedication to their studies and enthusiasm to 
learn and I hope that this continues. 
 
This term we have implemented our mobile phone ban and I am pleased to report that this has 
been a very positive change with the majority of students getting this right. I am delighted to 
see the positive impact that this has had. I would also like to thank you for your support with 
ensuring that students are wearing the correct school shoes and that they have the correct 
equipment for lessons. This has been key in making sure that lessons start promptly so that 
students can get the most out of their learning time.  
 
I would also like to share with you the excellent news that we have been recognised as a 
Stonewall School Champion for our dedication to being accepting of everyone and celebrating 
differences. We are continually championing diversity at this school, and this is something that 
I am extremely proud of.  
 
Finally, please could I remind parents to be respectful of parking in neighbouring roads and to 
be aware of parking restrictions if you are picking up your child.  We want to ensure that we 
are courteous to our local community and would encourage as many students as possible to 
walk or ride to and from school where feasible to do so.  
 
Once again I would like to thank you all for your support and I look forward to another 
successful academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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